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22nd February, 2007

Combating the Dangers of Wireless Technology

Attlee Room, Portcullis House, House of Commons

The EM-Radiation Research Trust introduce Dr George Carlo

Resolution to be Proposed at the EM Radiation Research Trust Meeting on 22 February 2007

That the Government’s Departments of Health, and Communities and Local Government, be requested with immediate effect to update the conclusions contained in paragraphs 1.33 and 1.31 of the original May 2000 Independent Expert Group on Mobile Phones (IEGMP) “The Stewart Report” – with particular regard to the indirect adverse effects on the public well-being,  due both to adverse impacts on the local environment, and to the indirect adverse impact under which the current planning procedures are subjecting the public often to the insensitive siting of Mobile Phone Base Stations, regardless of genuine public concerns, as set out and made clear in the IEGMP Stewart Report paragraphs 1.31 and 1.33.

M:\Alan Meyer\Correspondence (Mast Action UK Services)- M6590\documents\Resolution  - 22 Feb 2007 Meeting - 26.01.07.doc
www.radiationresearch.org
Chairman: Michael Bell; Eileen O’Connor, Dr. G Hyland;

Dr Ian Gibson MP; Andrew Mitchell MP; Dr Caroline Lucas MEP; Mark Oaten MP and Brian Stein. 
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